
 
ABC Learning Center NORTH 

Guihulngan, Tayasan, Mabinay Branches 
 

SURVEY FORM on the CONDUCT of LIMITED FACE-TO-FACE CLASSES FOR SY 2022-2023 
 
 

“And we know that in all things God works for the good of those who love Him, who have been 
called according to His purpose.” – Romans 8:28 

 
March 11, 2022 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 Greetings! Hope this finds you well. 

 
 
 With the recent Covid-19 risk status lowered to Alert Level 2 in the province of Negros 
Oriental, we are happy to announce that ABC Learning Center is currently working on 
obtaining the regional safety seal to conduct limited face-to-face classes next school year. 
 
 In line with this, we are conducting a survey on your willingness to participate in this 
learning modality. Thus, in order to maintain the implementation of minimum health standards 
and safety protocols, classes will be conducted for 2-4 hours daily, at least twice a week. 
However, Distance Learning (online learning mode) will still be available as one of the options.  
 
A Parents’ Orientation will also be conducted soon to discuss more details about the transition  
 
We appreciate your feedback. Please answer the survey by checking the box of your response 
 

 My child is vaccinated against Covid-19. 

 My child is NOT vaccinated against Covid-19. 

 

 I am willing to let my child participate in the limited face-to-face classes. 

 I am NOT willing to let my child participate in the limited face-to-face classes. 

 
If you are WILLING to participate, please proceed and check your answer below: 
 

 
I am willing to let my child join the limited face-to-face classes even with the 
presence of unvaccinated learners. 

 
I am NOT willing to let my child join the limited face-to-face classes with the 
presence of vaccinated learners. 

 
 Keep safe and looking forward to seeing you soon! God bless! 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Tita Becky 
School Head 

ABC LC North 
 
______________________________ ___________________________________ 
                       Name of Child                       Parent’s Signature over printed name 

 


